
	
	
	

			Hallowe’en	Bake	Sale	&	Family	Fun	Night	
	
																Wednesday	October	25th,	2017	
	
Dear	Students,	Parents,	Staff	&	Members	of	the	Community;	
	
On	behalf	of	G.L.	Armstrong’s	School	Council,	we	will	be	holding	our	first	bake	sale	of	the	year	
on	Wednesday	October	25th,	2017.		The	proceeds	from	the	bake	sale	will	go	towards	the	
funding	of	the	Annual	Holiday	Store.	
We	are	asking	for	donations	of	baked	goods,	they	must	be	nut	free!		We	are	also	asking	that	
the	baked	goods	you	donate	be	individually	wrapped	or	packaged.		If	you	are	able	to	provide	
any	baked	goods,	please	bring	them	to	the	office	the	afternoon	of	the	24th	between	2:30pm		
and	3:30pm	or	to	the	small	gym	the	morning	of	October	25th	starting	at	8am.	
	
Then	bring	your	family	to	the	first	Family	Fun	Night	of	the	year	on		Wednesday	October	25th,	
2017	from	6pm	to	7:30pm.		Enjoy	some	refreshments	and	maybe	even	a	treat,	while	you	make	
some	crafts,	and	play	some	games.		Come	in	costume,	but	please	remember	“No	Weapons”!		
	
Come	on	out	and	have	a	spooktacular	time,	hope	to	see	you	all	there!!	
	
Sincerely,	
Julie	Carr	&	Candice	Copland	
Co-Chairs	of	G.L.	Armstrong’s	School	Council	


